



Frank Goulding Ltd. 15 Ludlow Hill Road West Bridgford Nottingham. NG2 6HF

17th January 2024

Dear Friends

On behalf of the trustees, staff, and visitors, this is to thank you for your continued support and for the kind donation of food items we received in December 2023.

Gifts like yours are important, as the Friary continues to use its resources to support the homeless and vulnerable in our Community.

Our Drop-in Centre continues to offer food parcels and clothing, showers, and breakfasts, as well as well-being and welfare advice to provide a little more aid and assistance to alleviate the hardship the pandemic, and the increase in the cost of living has caused.

Please convey thanks to everyone who contributed/part of the decision-making process - your kindness and support are appreciated by all at the Friary.

Yours sincerely

Ben Talbot

Chief Executive